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Welcome 

Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah & Happy New Year! Too often we are caught up in 
"political correctness" and miss the reason for the season. I am proud to wish you great 
tidings of joy and hope you will pass it along. To my Jewish friends let the lights lead your 
way to a Happy Hanukkah. We love to celebrate Christmas in the Albers house and have 
many wonderful traditions. For me, Christmas is a day of celebration in remembrance of the 
Lord giving us his only son. It’s in this spirit that we spend the season preparing for his arrival 
and giving gifts to others. While we preoccupy ourselves with shopping for the perfect gift for 
family and friends, let’s remember that the best gift we can give is service to one another. 
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Legislative 
Session 

We will return to your Georgia Capitol on 
January 9, 2023 and be sworn into office. In 
addition to the Senate and House of 
Representatives, the Governor and all 
statewide elected officials will be 
inaugurated. 

      

 

Victory & Thank You 

Thank you for the great honor and privilege to serve you in elected office. I am humbled and 
overwhelmed to achieve another re-election victory. 

A very special thank you to my wife Kari, sons Will & Ryan, extended family, friends and 
volunteers for their unending support of me. You make the difference in every election and I 
am blessed. 

We are all Americans and it has been a long election cycle filled with emotion and passion. 
Elections are a profound expression of our great republic and liberty. We should never take 
for granted our freedom of self-determination. Running for elected office is very difficult and I 
have the joys and scars of a few election cycles. Anyone who puts themselves forward to be 
placed on a ballot will endure tremendous stress on themselves, families, friends and 
business. I respect and thank everyone who participated in the process. 

Congratulations to those who won. I urge you to be magnanimous, build bridges and serve 
with honor. If you came up short on votes be sure to stay involved. There are many ways to 
serve your community. Please call personally to concede the race and find a time very soon 
to meet personally with your former opponent to find common ground and work together. 
After all, the goal of public service is just that – serving the public. 

Thank you again for allowing me to serve you. Our greatest days are still ahead - God Bless 
Georgia & America! 

 



 

Georgia is finishing the most successful economic year in history! Companies all over the 
world are growing and relocating to our state. Georgia broke another record for the 9th year 
of being the #1 place to do business! As former President Ronald Reagan said it best; the 
greatest social program ever created was a job. 
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